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To: The Black Students Association

Dear Sisters,

Because of our struggle here, we realize moreso than ever the
need for all Black people to work together for the betterment
of society. Although you could not support us physically in
our occupation of the Institute, we don't know how to thank
you for the invaluable work you have done on the campus. We
hope that our struggle is your struggle for black people. We
want you to know that everything we have done is because we
love black people and because we love all the Sisters in the
Black Students Association. We realize that many times we've
been irrational and dogmatic, but this is only because we
know the struggle is so urgent if black people are to survive.
We realize we were wrong in leaving the Black Students Associa-
tion, we apologize for all that it's worth, and would like to
ask permission to rejoin the Black Students Association.

POWER & RIGHT ON SISTERS

(Signed) VNNEGNGGND

- May 14, 1969
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